
From: Burwen, Jason (Intern
Sent: 11/17/2010 10:07:26 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Invitation to discuss DRA's solar PV report

Hi Meredith--

Unfortunately that Friday does not work for us. Here are some timeslots we 
can work with--let me know if any might work for you:

Dec 3 any time after 11a

Dec 6 any time after 11a

Dec 8 - 4-5pm

Dec 13 9:30-10:30a, lla-lp, after 3p

Dec 14 any time

Dec 16 any time

Cheers,

Jason

Jason Burwen

Analyst, Electricity Planning and Policy

Division of Ratepayer Advocates

California Public Utilities Commission

j ason.burwen@cpuc.ca.gov

415.355.5556

SB GT&S 0464859

mailto:ason.burwen@cpuc.ca.gov


Original Message

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com]

Sent: Tue 11/16/2010 5:19 PM

To: Burwen, Jason (Intern)

Subject: RE: Invitation to discuss DRA's solar PV report

Hi Jason,

I'm having a tough time finding a slot that works on the 7th. Would

12/10 from 2:30-3:30 work? If not, I will find another time.

Thanks,

Meredith

From: Burwen, Jason (Intern) [mailto:jason.burwen@cpuc.ca.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2010 3:44 PM

To: Allen, Meredith

Subject: RE: Invitation to discuss DRA's solar PV report

Hi Meredith-

Do let me know if you and other folks at PG&E have any availability the

midday or afternoon of December 7th. We'd appreciate your feedback on

the report (http://www.dra.ca.gov/DRA/energy/solarpv.htm), as well as

your experience negotiating with developers and opinions about how the

RFO process might be improved.

SB GT&S 0464860

mailto:MEAe@pge.com
mailto:jason.burwen@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.dra.ca.gov/DRA/energy/solarpv.htm


Cheers,

Jason

Jason Burwen

Analyst, Electricity Planning and Policy

Division of Ratepayer Advocates

California Public Utilities Commission

j ason.burwen0cpuc.ca.gov

415.355.5556

. RedactedFrom:

Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2010 12:43 PM

To: Burwen, Jason (Intern)

Cc: Allen, Meredith

Subject: RE: Invitation to discuss DRA's solar PV report

Jason:

Meredith Allen will be contacting you about PG&E's participation and

coordinating your requirements.

SB GT&S 0464861



Thanks

Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Energy Procurement

Cost Recovery and Compliance Denartment
Redacted

(P.O. Box 770000, Mail Code N12G)

Redacted

From: Burwen, Jason (Intern) [mailto:jason.burwen@cpuc.ca.gov]

Sent: Friday, November 12, 2010 4:10 PM

RedactedTo:

Subject: Invitation to discuss DRA's solar PV report

Hi Redact

I hope this finds you well. I'm writing from the Division of Ratepayer

Advocates at the CPUC. Recently we released a report on trends in the

solar PV industry, comparing retail and utility-scale prices. Several

folks on my team are interested to chat with relevant people at PG&E

about their experience with developers and feedback on the report.

SB GT&S 0464862

mailto:jason.burwen@cpuc.ca.gov


Can you direct me to folks who would be appropriate? We are hoping to

set up an hourlong meeting or conference call during the week of Dec

6-10.

Thanks for your help, I appreciate it and look forward to hearing from

I'll follow up early next week if I don't hear from you beforeyou.

then.

Cheers,

Jason

Jason Burwen

Analyst, Electricity Planning and Policy

Division of Ratepayer Advocates

California Public Utilities Commission

j ason.burwen@cpuc.ca.gov

415.355.5556

SB GT&S 0464863

mailto:ason.burwen@cpuc.ca.gov


SB GT&S 0464864


